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I received a call from Bob Meck in RES on Agencys DS-161 review. He's briefed Ashok Thadani and
now needs to provide NRC's comments on DS-1 61 to the NRC steering committee on Fri July 18, which
came as quite a surprise.

Apparently this schedule was presented at a meeting last week while the cognizant SFPO people were in
Vienna. Path forward is for Bob to provide what he has tommorrow with a note that some
transport-focused comments will follow next week.

CC: Robert Meck
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